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A RECORD NUMBER OF PROVINCIAL RECOMMENDATIONS  
FOR PRAIRIE SUNSET MUSIC FESTIVAL 

 

The 2023 Prairie Sunset Music Festival held in Luseland from April 17-19 was a great success with a significant rise in entry numbers and a 
record number of provincial recommendations. This festival is supported by Macklin, Kerrobert, and Luseland and the host town rotates 
between these three towns. The festival committee was excited to have individual entries from disciplines ranging from Vocal and Strings to 
Piano and Speech, as well as entries from school groups from Macklin and Luseland. 
 

The Adjudicator’s Choice Awards for the top performers in each category went to (photo from left): Mariah Bakanec (Piano), Liné Linde 
(Vocal), Eliana Bakanec (Piano: Wallis Memorial Scholarship), Suzannah Bakanec (Strings), and Willem Hoogstad (Speech). These performers 
each received a scholarship as well as a trophy created and donated by Steyn Hoogstad.  

 

This year, Prairie Sunset Music Festival received a total of 31 provincial recommendations! This is a new record 
for our district. The following participants were invited to the Provincial Finals that will take place from June 1-4 
in Regina: Liné Linde, Suzannah Bakanec, Willem Hoogstad, Steyn Hoogstad , Eliana Bakanec, and Brooke Bruce. 
We wish them the best of luck! 
 

The following participants received scholarships and were recognized for their achievements at the Festival of 
Stars: Excavior Boyle (piano), Chloe Bakanec (cello), Elias Bakanec (cello), Drew Erker (piano), Willem Hoogstad 
(speech), Heidi Forrester (piano), Steyn Hoogstad (violin, speech, and piano), Simeon Bakanec (speech),  
Elizabeth Spykerman (vocal), Tristan Stang (piano), Liné Linde (cello, speech, piano, and vocal), Autumn Siwak 
(piano), Katie Pitura (vocal), Myah Seversen (piano), Mariah Bakanec 
(piano and cello), Macklin School Grade 5 class (coral speech), Logan 
Erker (piano), Eliana Bakanec (piano and cello), Declan Erker (piano), 
Brooke Bruce (piano and vocal), Lohan Linde (piano), and Suzannah 
Bakanec (cello).  

 

Prairie Sunset Music Festival wishes to thank everyone involved with 
the Festival: the Patrons of the Festival for their generous donations, 
the community volunteers, the teachers, parents, and the dedicated 
committee members.  

 

Next year, Prairie Sunset Music Festival will be held in Macklin from 
April 21st to 25th. 

All scholarship winners 

Adjudicator's Choice winners 

http://www.macklin.ca
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   WASTE COLLECTION   

Tuesday – Residential & Business 
 Friday – Business & Industrial Park   
REMINDER:  Free residential RECYCLE pickup on Tuesdays 

   

 Recycle and/or Garbage Items must be:  
 Maximum size of 30” x 36” bag, Maximum Weight of 20kgs or 44lbs. 
 To ensure pickup, do NOT place bags behind vehicles. 

Home Connection 
At a Glance: 
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Compost/Grass Clipping  Page 12 
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GARBAGE & RECYCLING BAGS  

Please ensure bags are visible when 
placed  ON THE STREET, and not 

hiding behind vehicles. 

COMMUNITY EVENTS 
(stay tuned as new events are added or dates change) 

 

   June 2  Oilmen’s Golf Tournament    
   June 9  Health Foundation Golf Tournament 
   June 9-11  Minor Ball Weekend 
   July 1  Canada Day 
   Aug 4-6  Bunnock Tournament 
   Aug 6  Civic Holiday 
       
  

Business Licenses 
Business Licenses can be paid at the Town Office.   

Business Incentive applications can be picked up at the Town Office  
or found at www.macklin.ca        

Transfer Station Hours April 1—October 1 
(Macklin Residents only) 

Tuesday: 4:00 – 8:00pm 
Thursday: 4:00 – 8:00pm 

Saturday: 11:00am – 3:00pm 

**Please tape or 
wrap loose card-

board** 

**IN CASE OF AN EMERGENCY,  

please call the Town office at  306-753-2256.  

You will be directed to the 24hr on-call contact.** 

Macklin & District Crime Watch Division  
 ‘Striving to keep our community safe’       

306-753-4001     
NEW MEMBERS WELCOME!!! 

 NEW DOGS OR NEW DOG REGISTRATION 
 

Annual registration is required as per town bylaw. 

 

Contact the town office for more information. 
306-753-2256  town.macklin@sasktel.net 

Electronic and Glass 
bin disposal  has been 

suspended.   
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Local Church Services 
 

Sacred Heart Parish Denzil:    Wednesday - 11:00 AM    
     Sunday - 9:00 AM 

St. Donatus Parish:   Saturday - 5:00 PM  

St. Mary’s Parish Macklin:  Monday/Wednesday/Friday  9:00 AM 
     Tuesday at St. Joseph's Centre  11:00 AM 
     Thursday at Villa Marie 9:30 AM    
     Saturday – 7:00 PM    Sunday – 11:00 AM  
United:      Sunday Service  9:00 am  SK time 

Evesham Anglican/United:     Sunday Service/Sunday School 10am  

MADAC Trip-of-the-Month Winner:  MAY 2023 

Kelowna 4 night stay—Jaime Germann 
www.macklinswimmingpool.com 

Alcoholics Anonymous Meetings 
Every Thursday at 8:00pm    

United Church Basement (4901 Telegraph St.) 
If you need assistance, please call 780-753-7589 or 306-514-7887 

SUDOKU 

Recreational Vehicles 
 

It is unlawful to park any recreational vehicle or trailer 
(attached or unattached) of any type whatsoever on 
any public street or lane in the Town of Macklin for 
more than forty-eight (48) consecutive hours following 
which the owner or operator shall move the recrea-
tional vehicle or trailer to an off-street location for a 
period of not less than forty-eight (48) consecutive 
hours before the recreational vehicle or trailer may be 
parked again on a residential street.  
 

• No recreational vehicle shall have any slide exten-
sion opened while on any public street as outlined 
in Section 11(b) for a period longer than three (3) 
hours. 

• NO Extensions will be given.   
• NO Warnings will be issued and violations will be  
enforced immediately.   
• Traffic Tickets will be placed on the unit in  
violation! 

PROPERTY OWNER RESPONSIBILITY 
The Town of Macklin has a bylaw that provides authority to  
regulate and enforce the care and maintenance of your private 
yard.  If your property is adversely affecting the health or safety of 
your neighborhood or is interfering with your neighbor’s  
enjoyment of their property you may be in contravention of this 
bylaw.  Annually the bylaw section dealing with overgrown grass 
and weeds as well as general yard maintenance is a large source 
of complaints to the town office.  It is your responsibility to ensure 
your property is neatly cared for; this includes the boulevard  
adjacent to your property.  Grass and weeds should be maintained 
regularly, and trees/hedges should not be overhanging the  
sidewalks. 
The Town of Macklin has the authority to inspect your property, 
deem it to be untidy and order you to remedy all items listed in a 
written order.  Should the items listed in the order not be  
corrected in the time provided, seven days, the Town of Macklin 
will hire a contractor to complete the work required.  All fees and 
charges associated with the ordered work will be invoiced back to 
you the property owner; if this invoice remains unpaid it will be 
added to and be collected with your annual property tax invoice.  
For the benefit of the whole community take care of your  
property; it will allow everyone to enjoy a clean and safe  
community environment.  The enforcement provisions outlined in 
the Nuisance Bylaw are there to promote community pride and 
are considered discretionary enforcement tools for compliance. 
For a complete copy of the Nuisance Bylaw please visit the town’s 
website at www.macklin.ca/government/bylaws/nuisance 

http://www.macklin.ca/government/bylaws/nuisance
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BUNNOCK FOOD VENDORS and TRADE SHOW VENDORS WANTED!   $20/table! 

Are you wanting to be a Food Vendor or have a Trade show table at the Friday Night (August 4th) Bunnock Registration 

event? Please notify the Bunnock Committee to confirm your spot 306-753-2256.  etransfer: macklinbunnock@gmail.com 

Bunnock Teams still available  
• $200.00/team 

• Etransfer to: macklinbunnock@gmail.com 

• Or cash or cheque can be delivered to Town of Macklin 

Office. 

• Include Team Captain, Phone #, and email  

         must be included.    

 IN SEARCH OF 
 

Local Organization to host a small beer gardens at the  

Friday Night Bunnock Registration Event held at the Arena.  
 

Hours of operation would be 6:00-10:00pm Friday,  

August 4th.   

Please contact the Town Office at  

306-753-2256 by July 1st  

The Macklin Chamber now owns a handheld Square Machine  
that accepts ALL major Credit & Debit Cards 
 
Free of Charge to local Organizations & Clubs who are having events. 
A signed waiver & a deposit will be required until the Square is returned. 
Easy to use, it just requires WIFI (or a hotspot) 
Once your account is set up - the money goes DIRECTLY into your Organization’s bank account. 
**Also available for use for any Chamber members who have their Point-of-Sale systems go 
down & need to borrow it in a pinch. 
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Jamie Palmer & 
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Clubhouse 

• Offering daily Breakfast along with tasty Lunches 

and Suppers. 

• Wing Night – 5:00 – 8:00 - Friday 

 

Campground 

• Reservations can be made online at: 

• Macklinlake.let’scamp.ca 

 

Golf Course (Book Tee Time at 306-753-2175) 

• Ladies’ Night – Tuesday 
• Men’s Night – Thursday  
 

• June 2nd—Oilmen’s Tournament 

• June 9th—Health Foundation  

      Tournament 

 

MACKLIN LAKE REGIONAL PARK 

Golf Course & 
kitchen 
Closed to Public 

 

H E L P  W A N T E D 
 

Immediate positions available 

 *One Ton Picker Operator  

*Winch Truck/Tractor Drivers 

• Certified Journeymen or Apprentice  

 Picker/Crane Truck Operators 

 *Swampers/Laborers 

* Mechanic/Apprentice Mechanic 

* 

* Casual/part time work for late afternoon, early even-
ing and weekends also available for students 

  

 Please email resume and abstract to: 

bryce.olson@octaneoilfield.ca  Call/Text 780-753-7862 

mailto:bryce.olson@octaneoilfield.ca
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RCMP MACKLIN REPORT  April 4—May 15, 2023  
 
 

• RCMP received a complaint of uttering threats but there 

was insufficient evidence to proceed. 

• Police received a request to keep the peace while an 

individual retrieved personal property from a residence.  

Members were attending a priority call and unable to 

assist at the requested time. 

• Members received a report of a collision between two 

semis on Highway 14 east of Macklin.  There were no 

injuries and no charges were laid.  Bad road conditions 

and high winds were contributing factors to the collision. 

• There was also one false alarm. 

• RCMP received a complaint of trespassing.  The sub-

jects of complaint had left the area before Members ar-

rived.  Members patrolled but could not locate the sub-

jects of complaint. 

• Members received a report of a stolen vehicle but it was 

unfounded. 

• Police spoke to an individual regarding Mental Health 

concerns. 

• RCMP received a complaint of theft of fuel from a local 

gas station.  Members located the vehicle driver who 

paid for the fuel.  No charges were laid. 

• Members are investigating a complaint of theft. 

• Police received a report of an individual not complying  

 

• with conditions of a release order.  Members spoke to 

the subject of complaint and the complainant. 

• RCMP received a complaint of criminal harassment.  

This matter is still under investigation. 

• Police received a report of an abandoned vehicle on pri-

vate property north of Macklin.  Members contacted the 

registered owner who agreed to move the vehicle. 

• RCMP received a complaint of a break and enter at a 

residence.  This matter is still under investigation. 

• Members conducted a wellbeing check at the request of 

a family friend. 

• Police received a complaint of theft but it was unfound-

ed. 

• There were also three traffic complaints. 

• RCMP received a complaint of assault.  This matter is 

still under investigation. 

• A 20-year-old male from Denzil was charged with Im-

paired Operation of a Motor Vehicle after RCMP re-

ceived several complaints of an impaired driver. 

• Police received a Mental Health Act complaint.  Mem-

bers spoke to the subject of complaint. 

• There was also one false 911 call. 

Macklin Detachment:  (306) 753—2171 
Open: Monday – Friday 9:00am – 1:00pm 

Stanley Hollman 

1939-2023 
 

The Hollman Family would like 
to extend their heartfelt grati-
tude to the many relatives, 
friends and acquaintances who 
offered acts of kindness and 
caring after Stan’s passing. 
 

Thank you for the cards, flow-
ers, food, visits, memorial do-
nations, and masses.  We truly appreciate the support 
you showed us during our time of grief. 
 

Thank you to Father Binu for your visits at the health cen-
ters and for your words at the funeral service. Thank you 
to the choir, sacristan, eucharistic ministers, and altar 
servers.  Thank you also to the CWL for collecting dona-
tions and serving the lunch, and to all who brought 
squares to contribute to the lunch. 
 

Thank you to Katrina, Shinell, and the staff at Gregory’s 
Funeral Home for the compassionate professionalism 
provided during this difficult time. 
The words and gestures from everyone have touched our 
lives and will always be remembered. 
 

The Stanley Hollman Family  
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SOCIAL HOUSING UNITS AVAILABLE FOR RENT 
The Macklin Housing Authority has a Senior housing units in both single 
and double bedrooms available for rent immediately.  The units include a 
fridge, stove, washer and dryer.  Rent is based on income.  Included in the 
rental charge are heat, water & sewer services.  
Tenants are responsible for electricity charges and are required to sign up 
with SaskPower for service.  
If you are looking for peace of mind not having to worry about repairing 
your home or appliances or having to cut grass and shovel snow, this is an 
excellent living arrangement for you.   
 

For more information and to get an application form, please contact:  
Macklin Housing Authority  Attn: Marie Dewald, Manager 
PO Box 585  Macklin, SK  S0L 2C0  Phone: 306-358-4924 

Macklin & District Food Bank 
 

The Food Bank is here to provide confidential assistance  
in times of need. 

If you need our support to provide nutritious meals,  
we are here to help. 

 

306-753-FOOD (3663) 

 

 

THE BIGGEST TREAT IS HAVING SOMETHING TO EAT 

Villa Marie News  
Villa Marie Celebrates Mother’s Day in Style 

Villa Marie celebrated Mother’s Day with an elegant afternoon 
high tea. Residents followed the tea with a trip to Sugar & Spice, 
a greenhouse in Provost, where they enjoyed the dazzling dis-
play of flowers. 
Villa Marie recently went to Provost to watch the newly  
released movie, Love Again. On another trip, they went to A&W 
for coffee and a treat. Pictured here is Peter Gartner and his  
sister, Margaret Gartner.  

Synergy Credit Union 
Aquatic Centre is  

now open!   
 

We are looking forward to 
another great season and 
we thank you for your sup-
port!  Say Hi to our Life 
Guards: 
 
 

Back row. left to right. Olivia 
Golden, Avery Cowie, Latisia 
Parsons, Ashley Gartner 
Front row.  Left to right. Jorja 
Gartner, Abbey Folk, Cassidy 
Reschny, Reese Weinkauf,  
Addison McCurry, Landon 
McNalley 

Grad 2023 Ads 

The Hometown Connection newsletter is doing a Grad 2023  
Salute in the July Newsletter, and want our local businesses to 
celebrate the hard word of all the graduates and wish them luck 
on their future endeavours.    
> If you would like to submit an ad in support, the prices are as 
follows: 
> Business Card Size $40 
> 1/4 Page Ad $50 
> 1/2 Page Ad $75 
> If you need an Ad created there is an extra cost of $25. 
> Due date for Grad ads:  June 24, 2023. 
 Please email all ads and inquiries to:  
macklinhometownconnection@outlook.com     
 

Thanks for your support.  
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We are now accepting  
Kindergarten Registrations 
for the 2023-24 school 
year.   Kindergarten is open 
to all children who will be 5 
years old before  
December 31, 2023.  

 

Application forms can be picked up at the Macklin School 
office or submitted online at:  

https://registration.lskysd.ca/General  

Pre-Kindergarten Registration 

We are now accepting Pre-Kindergarten Ap-

plications for the 2023-24 school year. Chil-

dren are required to be either 3 or 4 years old 

and potty trained to apply. As enrollment is 

limited, it is determined by availability and 

student need so those with the most needs 

will be accepted into the program first.  

Application forms are available at the Macklin School office or you can 

apply online at https://registration.lskysd.ca/PreK  

MACKLIN MEDICAL CLINIC—Cancellation, Late Arrival and No Show Policy 
Cancelling your Appointment 
It is important that you notify Macklin Medical Clinic staff in the event you are unable to make your appointment.  This can be 

done at any time prior to your scheduled appointment and can be done by calling 306-753-2366 and informing the receptionist 

that you need to cancel.  You can rebook for another date at this time if you wish. 

No Show Policy 
When you have scheduled an appointment to see a physician at Macklin Medical Clinic, it is expected, unless otherwise notified, you will attend 

your visit at the scheduled time.  In the event that you do not attend your appointment and have not notified the clinic, you will be contacted by 

the clinic and informed that your appointment was missed and a letter outlining the policy will be mailed to you.  In the event that you do not 

attend a second scheduled appointment within a 2 year span, you will receive in the mail an invoice for a $30.00 No Show Assessment 

fee.  If you wish to book an appointment following receipt of this invoice, you will be required to pay the No Show Assessment 

Fee PRIOR to being able to book an appointment at the clinic.  You will need to pay in person at the receptionist’s desk before an 

appointment will be made.  If you continue to not show up for appointments following this, your physician may decide to termi-

nate their relationship with you. 

Please note that there are some exceptions that will apply, but this will be at the discretion of your physician. 

If you cannot make your appointment or are going to be more than five minutes late, please call Macklin Medical Clinic at 306-753-2366  to notify the staff. 

https://registration.lskysd.ca/General?fbclid=IwAR1JXr3YVH8n-frSxsMfh5S1hdou8YRqV-Q59KKFaWyHKAAe6At6cLDYz-o
https://registration.lskysd.ca/PreK?fbclid=IwAR1SbnYrLRAy5xe-NB3Weu0qWGjh06MKmmXNoJIqpwICWNyiQKljlHkU9I0
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Hello Everyone 
 

Few things to report on. 1st and foremost we are so excited 
to be nominated as one of the top 5 Community Organiza-
tions in Saskatchewan!!! And we’re hoping that by mid June 
we’re able to win the $25,000 grant from BASF and put it 
ALL towards our MainStreet Green space project! 
 

We are SUPER PROUD to announce that after calculations 
and late donations we have raised over $35,000 from our 
Polar Dip for Cystic Fibrosis. Everyone & anyone that was 
involved in this fundraiser should be VERY proud of this  

 
 
 

number and making the Polar dip a huge success! 
 June will see some members of our club attending the KIN 
District Convention in Lloydminster as well as the Chartering 
of the Kinette (KIN) club in Kerrobert, and working our 
1st wedding of 2023! 
 

If anyone would like to help our club out with working bar 
shifts at weddings or during Bunnock weekend, please  
contact Lori Cosh @ 306-753-9230 

MACKLIN KINETTE CLUB 

 

 

Hey all.  Happy Spring!  I hope you are all enjoying the 
warmer weather and the longer hours of sunlight every 
day.  Please remember it is very dry out yet and the risk 
for grass fires is still very high. 
I have included some tips to help protect your property 
from these types of fires: 
Dispose of matches and cigarettes properly. Never throw 
either out of a vehicle. 
Making a fire break can slow a fire’s progress. These can 
be areas that have been ploughed, mowed or even grazed. 
Keep your lawns cut and your gardens and yards well 
maintained. 
Teach your children not to play with fires or matches. 
Do not use machines or tools that can cause sparks during 
dry conditions.  Be extremely careful around campfires or  

 
 

back yard fires.  Always wet down these areas and have a  
water supply or fire extinguisher nearby. 
Never leave fires unattended and make sure they are 
properly extinguished before you leave them. 
We are still meeting and training regularly at the hall.  We 
have practiced drafting down at the lake.  This means 
getting the trucks to pull water out of a water source and 
filling the trucks.  We often use this when we are fighting 
grass or field fires.  We have also practiced pump and roll 
which means spraying water from the trucks while they 
are moving.  This is also a technique used to fight wildland 
fires. 
That’s all from the hall.  Be safe out there everyne!!  Have 
a great June!! 

Pat G. Stang 
Captain, Public Relations, Safety and Recruitment 
Macklin & District Fire Rescue  Cell: 306-753-7378 

News from the Hall 

Senlac 4-H Club Report 
We are getting near the end of our 4-H year and have completed our local show in Senlac on Saturday May 27 at the arena.   
Our archers had a competition with Teddy Burlock and Tate Pool  coming out on top for their respective age categories.  
The beef show began with judge Trevor Kuntz and ringmanShana Fraser sorting through the cattle and showman.  
Kyle Whitney, Colton Thomas, Nlake Thomas and  Emmit Manchester came out as the winners of the showmanship 
classes for their age categories.  
The grand champion female was Kyle Whitney   The grand champion steer was Kori Manchester 
Devon Whitney, Colton Thomas, Blake Thomas and Kori Manchester came out as record book winners 
Devon Whitney, Colton Thomas, Dylan Pool and Emmit Manchester were the judging winners. 
Blake Thomas and his steer, Sir Loin were the rate of gain winner with a average daily gain of 3.6 lbs/day.  
Beef Grand aggregate – Colton Thomas    Club grand aggregate – Dylan Pool 

The craft project and Brittin Manchester, had a fantastic display and drew for a prize, congrats on the winners.  
Our breeder’s herd winner was the Whitney family.  

We also drew for our fill your freezer raffle, congrats to the winners: 
1st prize –Conrad Gartner-  half a beef donated by Manchester Polled Herefords and Kori Manchester.  Cutting and wrapping donated 
by Manny Enterprises Amy and Ryan Manchester  
2nd Prize – Don Miller- Pit Boss V5P1 Smoker package donated in part by JDS RV and Powersport 
3rd prize –Tomas Jikidra-  Chilly moose cooler and BBQ package donated in part by Delta Coop and Jen Glacier (Epicure) 
We would like to thank our sponsors for the show and the community for supporting us throughout the year. Delta Co-o, Steel 
View, Manchester Polled Herefords, Mantl, L & S livestock, Fleck’s Insurance, Macklin Auto Centre, Ayrey Herefords, Triple Duce Truck-
ing, Strathcona Resources, Border Veterinary Clinic, Battle River Implements and SUPERSTORAGE (780-753-1920) for the delivery of 
our new seacan later this spring.  
 We would also like to welcome everyone to support our club at the Lloydminster 4-H Expo June 3-5 where most of our members will 
have their projects on display or compete in various classes.  We also have some 4-H beef available, please speak to any member or 
leader.  

Reporter: Taylor Patrick 
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MIKE WIENS 
Owner 

 

 

Cell:  780-753-0641 

Home:  306-753-3299 

Fax:  306-753-3299 

 

 

Box 786  Macklin, SK  S0L 2C0 
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Our Genre of the Month for June is Ro-
mance – classics and new.  Some of the 
books are paired with a movie…see which you like better! 
Summer holidays are almost here!  Starting in July the TD Sum-
mer Reading Program will be back with reading and craft days.  
Keep an eye out for the schedule! 
This year Lakeland LIbrary Region is participating in the Regional 

Park Pass program.  Borrow a Regional Park Pass for 7 days with 

your library card.  

Questions?  Call Jennifer 306-753-2933 or email mack-
lin.lib@lakeland.lib.sk.ca 

 

MACKLIN LIBRARY Hometown Connection Advertising: 
  Yearly Business card size ad - Chamber members only $200.00/year 
  Yearly Business card size ad – Non-Chamber member $270.00/year 
  Monthly Business card size ad – open to all   $40.00/month 
  Monthly ¼ page ad – open to all     $50.00/month 
  Monthly ½ page ad – open to all     $75.00/month 
  Monthly ¾ page ad – open to all                                $120.00/month 
  Monthly Full page ad – open to all (limited space)             $150.00/month 

 

 
 
Community news is free of charge.  All other Ads are subject to standard rates (noted 
above) 

• Ads and articles must be submitted in print ready form.   

• There will be a 2 picture limit as well as a 100 word (half page) limit to all paid  
       articles.   

• Deadline for articles or advertising is the 24th of the month.   

• Payment must be made up front by cheque to: “Macklin Chamber of Commerce” 

• Ad to be dropped off at the Town of Macklin Office or your advertisement will not 
be  included  in the issue. 

• If you need a digital advertisement designed for you, there will be an extra fee  of 
$25.00. 

We reserve the right to refuse ads and pictures.  
Etransfer to: treasurer@macklinchamber.com  

Please submit all advertisements and articles to:  
macklinhometownconnection@outlook.com 

Macklin Lakeview Cemetery Project 
The Macklin Lakeview Cemetery Committee has been moving for-
ward with the cemetery improvement plan as time and funds allow.  
Currently the concrete pilings for the stone pillars have been in-
stalled and initial landscaping is underway.  The original entrance 
sign leading into the cemetery has been repaired and installed in its 
new location.   
 

The committee has decided to use the individual stone pillars as 
dedicated commemorative spaces available for sponsorship.  There 
are 26 permanent stone pillars being constructed to support the 
wrought-iron perimeter fence.  Through a donation of $3,000 a  
commemorative plaque will be inlaid within a stone pillar to forever 
recognize your contribution towards this project.   
 

To date, 12 pillars have been purchased leaving the remaining 14 
available.  If you have been thinking about providing a donation to 
this project please don’t delay, the last available pillars are available 
on a first come basis.   
 

Tax deductible receipts will be issued for all donations.  For further 
information on the stone pillar dedications or other donation oppor-
tunities, please contact the Town of Macklin at 306-753-2256 or  
town.macklin@sasktel.net 
 

Donations can be made payable to: 
Town of Macklin-Cemetery     
Box 69     
Macklin, SK     
S0L 2C0  

Hours:  
Tuesday: 1:00 – 6:00    

Wednesday: 1:00 – 6:00 
Thursday: 10:00 – 2:00 

Library Playgroup 

Thursday June 8th and 22nd from 
10:30 – 11:30 
10:30 – 11:30am   
For ages 0 – 6 

 

The Macklin Credit Union  Legacy Centre operating board   
Is currently raising funds for new chairs at the hall.  

 
Anyone interested  in donating to this campaign can  contact the Town 

Office at 306-753-2256  or forward donations to:  
Macklin Credit Union Legacy Centre     

Box 486   Macklin, SK   S0L 2C0     Etransfer  macklinhall@outlook.com 

Grass Clippings and Compost 
It is the responsibility of each property owner to  

dispose of any grass clippings or compost material.  There is an 
area designated for this at the waste transfer station where  

compost materials may be emptied from their bags and  
deposited at no charge.  It is not an acceptable practice to place 

compost or grass clippings along the back alley or lane adjacent to 
your property.  

mailto:macklinhometownconnection@outlook.com
mailto:town.macklin@sasktel.net

